
 

 

 

Invitation to a seminar about national and global public health  
June 12th 2015 from 09.00 – 12.30 in the 

Helsedirektoratet, Room 301, Universitetsgata 2, 0130 Oslo 
 

In connection with the visit to Norway by vicepresident Michael Moore, World Federation 
of Public Health Association (WFPHA.org), the Norwegian Public Health Association, as 
a member of WFPHA, want to arrange a seminar as follows: 

 
09.00 – 09.10  
Welcome and an orientation of Norwegian Public Health Association (NOPHA), 
Folkehelseforeningen, Chairman of the NOPHA board, Jorid Grimeland 
 
09.15 – 09.25  
Orientation by the partner Healthy City, Sunne kommuner (Sk),The Norwegian WHO 
Healthy Cities Network, Chairman of the SK board, Ildri Eidem Løvaas 
 
09.30 – 09.40 
Orientation by the collaborative network of NOPHA, Norwegian network of education and 
research in health promotion, Vice-chairman of the network, Grete Patil. 
 
09.45 – 10.05  
Presentation of Norways role and priorities in Sixty-eighth World Health Assembly 2015. 
Anders Lamark Tysse, Senior Adviser, The Ministry of Health and Care Services (HOD) 
 
10.10 – 10.30 
Presentation of the Trondheim declaration from the Nordic Public Health Conference, 
2015, Tone Torgersen, Helsedirektoratet,  
 
10.30 – 11.00 
Coffee/tea and something 
 
11.00 – 11.20 
The Lancet - University of Oslo Commission on Global Governance for Health, Senior 
Adviser Harald Siem. 
 
11.25 – 11.45 
The new Public Health report to the Storting, Mastering and Possibilities 
Helsedirektoratet, the department of Environmental Health, senior advicer Anders Smith. 
 
11.50 – 12.30 Orientation from WFPHA, Vicepresident Michael Moore. 
 
12.30 Lunch  
 
Sign up for the seminar to Johan Lund johanlu@ulrik.uio.no at latest June 8th. 

http://www.who.int/entity/mediacentre/events/2015/wha68/en/index.html
mailto:johanlu@ulrik.uio.no

